	Aloha Blazeman Warriors and friends,
 
Well this has been one whirlwind of a month since the last newsletter!  The end of September found me in Chicago where we were a sponsor of the Les Turner ALS Nursing Symposium. Brian Breen, our blazeman warrior from Chicago, gave a very touching presentation at the Friday evening welcoming dinner...there was not a dry eye in the room...thank you Brian!
 
Bob and I left on October 3rd for Kona where we had a little time before the expo opened on the 6th to reconnect with old friends on the island. Kona is still as beautiful and even hotter than I remember!
 
During all of race week the Great Athlete Auction was going on and alot of fun to watch..Thanks to Leanda Cave for taking this on while preparing to race...her commitment has touched our hearts and for all those who want to know...she is newly engaged to Torsten...we wish them much happiness!!
 
On Wednesday AM we watched Jay Prasuhn's photo shoot for our Dec ad in Triathlete magazine with Dede, Chrissie and Leanda on the rocks behind the Royal Kona Resort...thanks to all for taking time out of their busy schedule, I hope you all like it...
 
The expo went extremely well and we met lots of wonderful people and renewed old friendships. Race day started real early and ended after midnight....for  us going between media and volunteering at the finish. I counted 13 athletes that rolled the finish including Chrissie Wellington in her record win and our own "Capt" Bob Vigorito, #179!

Speaking of Chrissie's roll, check out the October 19th issue of Sports Illustrated magazine leading off section called Honor Roll...a full two page spread of Chrissie rolling across the finish line in memory of Jon as an ambassador of the Blazeman Foundation for ALS!  I always thought this magazine was just about baseball and football...what little I know!!
 
When Jon started this team of Blazeman Warriors I know he never imagined how much this movement would grow. Each year we go back to Kona, Bob and I are again reminded how much Jon inspired the world competing in Kona with ALS...and thanks to all of you this will continue to grow until we find a cure for this horrific disease!
This grassroots army of warriors continue to inspire us in ways you can't imagine...thank you all from the bottom of our heart.
 
The holidays are approaching fast...we wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving!  As we sit down to dinner that day we shall be blessed having met so many wonderful and generous people. You have all made this foundation the success it is and we are most grateful.  ALS strikes so many and affects so many families lives. This holiday season if you're interested in making a donation in lieu of presents "so others may live," we would be honored to accept them. What better way to honor or memorialize our loved ones who have been touched by this disease.
 
Thanks again and hope to see you at a race in the future...and keep sending those pictures!

 
In Strength and Honor,
Mary Ann Blais
Jon's Mom
Blazeman Foundation for ALS


	Warrior of the Month - Tim Smit


What do the Minnesota Vikings and The Blazeman Foundation have in common? Our Warrior of the Month: Tim Smit. [image: image14.jpg]




Tim is a true athlete as a Blazeman Warrior and has participated in multiple Ironman competitions in an effort to raise funds for the War on ALS.   Most recently, Tim has qualified for the Ironman World Championship 70.3 and we are now in the process of furthering our efforts to seek additional supporters that may have interest in helping spreading awareness for ALS and Tim's efforts.  

That's where the Vikings come in. As a huge fan of the Minnesota Vikings football team (he's a long time season ticket holder), Time knew they had an All-Pro player die from ALS this past year and currently, the Former Heavyweight contender, Scott LeDou (also from Minnestoa) is fighting his ultimate fight against ALS. Time combined his love for the Vikings, Minnestoa and triathlons to passionately compete and race for the Blazeman Foundation. [image: image1.jpg]



And, for us, that would be enough to earn our deepest thanks and praise. But that's not enough for the Vikings. They learned of Tim's support for our Foundation and his role in the War on ALS and want to thank him in their own way.

Tim is being honored as a Hometown Hero on November 29th when the Vikings play the Chicago Bears.  They're excited because this will be a great way to get his message out to their fans.  It's also a perfect tie as they will be honoring former player Orlando Thomas (who is currently battling ALS) that day.  

Way to go, Tim! We (and the state of Minnesota) are proud to call you a Blazeman Warrior!


Scott Werts #179 - Ironman Florida

"A heroic attempt at the Ironman..."

We always knew the day would come when a triathlete
would contact us with the diagnosis [image: image15.jpg]


of ALS. That day came a few months ago when Scott called and spoke to Bob. Scott had been diagnosed earlier this year with symptoms very similar to Jon's. Scott had wanted to compete an ironman also to put another face on ALS. He has been given the opportunity to compete at Ironman Florida. This time as a challenged athlete. Jon would be pleased at this news because as we all know the PALS athlete is the most challenged of all. Scott's symptoms at this time seem to have progressed to approximately the same point that Jon's was when he did the ironman in Kona. Bob and I were there in Florida to support Scott and his family.

Scott Werts was pulled out at mile 88 in the bike. A fellow teammate commented on Scott's heroic effort, "Your Courage, like that of Jon's, teaches us that the FIGHT lives within us, and the Battlefield of the IRONMAN is where we show the world that Victory is at the STARTING LINE, not the finish line!"


A Warm Welcome to our newest Warriors!

We are pleased to welcome the following newest warriors to our family. Thank you, and everyone else, for all you do to help our mission. 

Kristen Ponsolle            Lauren Smith
Scott Werts                  Dr. Dean McElwain
Steven Martin               Amanda Farrar
Tim Hall                      Rich Oakford

The Great Athlete Auction!

Recently, pro triathlete Leanda Cave took charge and[image: image16.jpg]


 reached out to other professional triathletes as well as other people in the triathlon world, and asking them to make donations to The Great Athlete Auction. 

The auction raised more than $9,000 for the Foundation. These funds will continue to support our research efforts. 

Thank you to everyone who supported the auction. And a big thank you to Leanda for your tireless support for the Foundation. And thank you to the other pros who have stepped up to help: Granger, Morrison, Greisbauer, Bayliss as well as the corporate sponsors such as Forze, Blueseventy. 


Get your Blazeman Gear!
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Introducing the newest addition to the estore, the "Companion Hat." The thistle design symbolizes unremitting love...it was the flower the young William Wallace was given by a young girl name Mary at his father's funeral. Years later, a grown William returns as Braveheart and hands the flower back to Mary, the woman he later married. The rest is history.
 
The Companion Hat is a great gift for an athlete to give to his significant other who supports them in their training and racing.
This lightweight training cap is moisture wicking, anti-microbial, and best of all SPF 30+. Don't miss the Polos, Fleece, Pullovers, shirts and more! 

Shop our e-store today, click here!

And no warrior outfit is complete without our titanium bracelet. Wear yours with the vow that it will not be removed until the day there is a cure for ALS.

Buy yours today! Clickhere!
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C U on Ning!
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Join our social network on Ning! Blazeman warrior Joel Haugen helped develop a great social network for Blazeman warriors and other supporters of the Foundation. Post your pics, create your own blog and most important communicate with other athletes. Click here to get connected today!

Photo Gallery
The 2009 season isn't over yet! Please keep sending your photos! We love hearing your stories and seeing you in action!
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Adrienne Saeger at swim start at Kona
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Blazeman Warrior Bill Zaccheo at swim start
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Vigo #179 at swim start
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"General " Peter Henning
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Chrissie's winning roll in Sports Illustrated
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Bdad and Rudy Tollsen at the finish
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Dr Bob Laird and us at the expo booth
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Our brazilian friends
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Blazeman Mathers at IM Canada
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On May 2, 2005, twenty-year Multi-Sport veteran Jon Blais a.k.a. "Blazeman" at age 33 was diagnosed with the fatal motor neuron disease ALS (Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis). Blazeman dubbed himself the "ALS Warrior Poet" and brought his battle to the big island of Hawaii on October 15th that year, where he became the first person with ALS to complete the Ironman World Championships. It was his last race. In 2006, a number of athletes, inspired by Jon's 2005 efforts, rolled across the finish line in Hawaii in honor of Jon and his battle against ALS. In 2007, the Blazeman Foundation for ALS expanded Team Blazeman, comprised of "Blazeman Warriors" who have committed to raising awareness and funding a search for a cure for ALS..."So  Others May Live."




